REPORT TO LEAD MEMBER FOR CORPORATE SERVICES

27TH JANUARY 2003

BUDGET CONSULTATION 2003/04

1.
Consultation on the Council’s 2003/04 budget proposals was concluded on 16th January 2003.  This report includes the comments and opinions expressed during that process.

2.
Consultation included a number of elements :-

· Writing to over 800 people and organisations on the consultation database

· Writing to 796 businesses in the City

· An article in Salford People

· Public meeting on 9th January 2003-01-24 

· Meeting for councillors on 9th January 2003-01-24 

· Consultation with youth groups organised by the Youth Service

3.
The following sections of this report list the comments made via :-

i) Public Meeting

ii) Councillors Meeting

iii) Written responses to the consultation document

iv) Youth group meetings

4.
Members views are sought on the reporting of consultation feedback to Cabinet and Budget Committee.

G. Topping

24th January 2003

